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                         ‘Valuing The Future’ 

Principal’s Message 
What an amazing day Saturday was, the weather was beautiful and it was fantastic to see so many      
parents helping out. I heard so many stories from past students about how they enjoyed their time at this 
school.  Having everyone in the one spot for the drone photo, will be something I will remember for a long 
time.  
Old school day on Friday was also a lot of fun. It was good to see all the kids dressed up and adhering to 
the old school rules.  
Next week I will be sending home a term 4 overview. I am just waiting to confirm a few excursions but as 
always it will be a busy term. If you have any questions please contact the school. 
The end of term assembly will be held next Thursday afternoon from 2.25 to 3.25pm. It will  follow the  
regular format and may be held outside if the weather is fine. 

  
Regards, 
Jad Southwell 
 
3-6 Class 
On Tuesday we had Mr Orman come into our classroom to be   
interviewed.  I had a question to ask him it was, “What was your 
favourite subject to teach?”, his answer was, “maths.”  It was fun!!!                  
By Jessica 
  
 
 

School Behaviour Outline 

Last Fortnight 
Reminder 

Week 7: Dress with pride. 
Week 8:  Walking on concrete. 

Next Fortnight Week 9:  Waiting quietly in line. 
Week 10: School leaders own choice. 

Outline Students earn a school behaviour reward card if they model being a respectful, resilient and safe    
learner. Each week the school leaders introduce a new expected behaviour during their peer support 
lesson.  Once a combined tally of 100 reward cards has been achieved the school leaders will decide on 
a whole school reward. 

Resilience  
Reminder 

Resilience Reminder – If you are feeling angry in the playground please remember to ‘STEP BACK’ and 
then ‘BOUNCE BACK. Remind yourself to step back and take a breath, think about the situation, walk 
away to a quiet spot, seek assistance from a school leader and then bounce back in a positive manner. 

Upcoming Events 

Week 9 Friday 20 Sept  

Week 10 Monday 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
Friday 

23 Sept 
24  Sept 
25 Sept 
26 Sept 
27  Sept 

 
 
 K - 6 Soccer Gala Day @ Exeter Oval. Parent Transport. 
Assembly - 2.25 to 3.25pm 
Last day of Term 3. $5 all you can eat pizza for lunch. 

Week 1 
Term 4 

Monday 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
Friday 

14 October 
15 October 
16 October 
17 October 
18 October 

First Day Term 4 - Students Return 
 
 
Mr Southwell @ BBLG meeting in Tallong all day 
School Dentist Visit 



 

 
K-2 News 
What a fabulous couple of weeks we have had! I have had so many proud teacher moments with the K-2 
class and the 150th celebrations, such as when the children interviewed Catherine, or when they took Mr      
Orman on a tour of our school as it is now, or when Hugh was walking our oldest past student to the cutting 
of the cake and saying he'd take care of her. I think the moment I was most proud however was when the 
students were singing 'I Still Call Glenquarry Home' and every single one of the K-2 class were singing it at 
their loudest and proudest. 

We have just begun focusing on persuasive writing with a unit of work based on Mo Willem's 'Don't Let the   
Pigeon Drive the Bus' and other of his works. The children have been looking at generating                               
supporting arguments with some impressive results! In maths we have been looking at measurement of 
length, and how to use this to measure area, and how to use this to measure volume. We are very close to 
working out just how much space the chook shed takes up!  

The transition class have had their first full day at Glenquarry, and have done it in style with an excursion to 
Kangaloon to watch their school play. Another proud teacher moment for me! 
  
Mrs O'Connor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 


